
From: Dahlgren, Joan
Sent: 6/18/2014 4:06:50 PM

Cherry, Brian K (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7)To:

Cc:
Bee:
Subject: Bond Offering Cube/Paperweight

Dear Brian,

Commissioner Florio wanted me to send his congratulations and thanks regarding the 
paperweight you sent him commemorating PG&E’s bond offering. However, as you’re 
probably well aware, the Commissioner is subject to very stringent gift reporting regulations, 
so our office needs to find out the paper weight’s value. Can someone from your office please 
provide us with its cost so that we’re on the right side of the gift reporting requirements? 
Thanks for your help.

Sincerely,

Joan Dahlgren

Administrative Assistant to

Commissioner Michel Florio

California Public Utilities Commission

505 Van Ness Avenue

San Francisco, CA 94102

(415) 703-1840

jbd@cpuc.ca.gov
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